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APPLICATION FORM FOR the NATIONAL REPRESENTATIVE OF POLAND 
 

 
 
 

First name: AGNIESZKA 

Last name: RYCHLIK 

Country: POLAND 

Hospital: 

THE MARIA SKLODOWSKA-CURIE NATIONAL 

RESEARCH INSTITUTE OF ONCOLOGY IN WARSAW, 

POLAND 

Department: GYNECOLOGIC ONCOLOGY 

Current position: CONSULTANT 

 

Dear ESGO members, Dear Friends  

 

I am Agnieszka Rychlik, consultant gynaecologic oncologists working currently in The Maria 

Sklodowska-Curie National Research Institute of Oncology in Warsaw, Poland. I have 

finalized my 2-year ESGO fellowship in Institute Bergonié in Bordeaux, France under the 

tutorship of Professor Denis Querleu. Before I was trained in Obstetrics and Gynaecology in 

La Paz University Hospital in Madrid, Spain under the leadership of Doctor Javier de Santiago 

Garcia and Ignacio Zapardiel Gutierrez. There is where I found an interest for gynecologic 

oncology, made my first steps in this subspecialty and finally where I have also finished the 

PhD studies.  

Last year, I returned to my homeland after 10 years of this European journey and joined a 

motivated team from the National Institute of Oncology. 

Besides that, I am an associated editor of the ESGO eAcademy, working on the ESGO 

educational portal since 2018.  

I am a great enthusiast of the European Society of Young Gynaecologic Oncologists. 

Representing Poland in this international group of young people would be a real privilege and 

above all a great chance to move things forward, here in Poland. I am convinced that Europe 

and team work is the only way to go. ENYGO is evolving in a fabulous way, spreading 

education and supporting fellows and young gynaecologic oncologists. Poland should be a 

part of this change.  

I present my humble application and if you consider my candidature, I am ready to work 

hard and do my best as Polish ENYGO NATREP. 
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